
 

 

 

 

July 2020 

 

Dear Students and Parents of Year 11 

 

I hope that the recent four-week pack of introductory work on your A Level subjects has given you a useful and 

informative insight into the subjects that you will be studying in September. I also hope that you are now beginning 

to enjoy a well-earned rest from what has been a stressful few months for you all. 

 

I am writing to you now to draw your attention to a new portal on the RGS website, created specifically for you. 

You will find this by clicking on the Sixth Form tab at the top of the School’s homepage, and then choosing “Into 

The Sixth” from the drop-down menu. The link and login details are as follows: 

 

Please click here to access the site (we suggest you use Chrome): Into the Sixth 

Username: sixthformlife@rgshw.com (this is not an e mail address) 

Password: sixthform2020 (please use lower case) 

 

In the portal you will find important information about the Sixth Form, the next few weeks leading up to the start 

of term, and the provisional plan for Year 12 Induction in September. Under the circumstances, you will appreciate 

that any plans we have may be subject to alteration, based on the ever-changing recommendations for the safe 

return to school. 

 

I would like to draw your particular attention to the section entitled Essential Documentation, which contains a 

number of important documents that need to be read by both students and parents, including the Sixth Form 

Agreement. Once you have read them, we would like you to do the following: 

 

1) Complete the Parental and Student Agreement in the Essential Documentation section to confirm that you 

have read, understood and agree with the content of the school IT policies and the Sixth Form Agreement. 

 

2) Pay the Sixth Form subscription – you can do this by entering the ‘Parents – Everything You Need To Know 

About September’ section of the portal and then selecting the Sixth Form Subscription tab. A button at the 

foot of the text will take you directly through to ParentPay. 

 

I would be very grateful if you could do both of these by the deadline of Monday 13th July. 

 

May I take this opportunity of wishing you all a restful summer and I look forward to meeting you all in the Autumn 

term.  

With my very best wishes, 

 

Steve Noyes 

Director of Sixth Form 

RGS High Wycombe 
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